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Ladysmith Infant and Nursery School




Dear Parents and Carers, 
We would like to invite you to an evening of star gazing to celebrate our new topic. The event will take place on Wednesday 10th  January, 2018,  between 6pm – 7pm.  
It will be held in our forest school, accessed via the gate on Pretoria Road. Upon arrival you will be asked to sign in for both yourself and your child who will be your responsibility during the event. You will also need to sign out when you leave. 
[image: C:\Users\SCROSS\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\DWXWHFXR\estrellas1[1].jpg]We recommend wrapping up warm, wearing sturdy footwear and bringing a torch if you have one available. 
If we are unlucky enough to have a cloudy sky, the event will still go ahead. However, should we have heavy rain, it will unfortunately be cancelled.  
We really look forward to seeing you there. 



The Year 2 teachers.  
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Ladysmith Federation
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Ambition Adventure Achievement






